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INVITATION to a Public Meeting: 
 

Dear Citizens of Franklin County, 
 
For the purpose of trying to build a stronger, more vibrant County, 
which always presents unique challenges.  Here in Franklin County, 
we have our share of opportunities and in an effort to determine 
priorities in the near and short-term, we’re undertaking a Strategic 
Planning process.  Strategic Planning is utilized by many local 
governments across the nation and is designed to help elected and 
appointed officials sharpen our collective focus to build a roadmap 
into the future.  Identifying the most compelling priorities in the short- 
and long-term is essential as we pursue our potential.  Areas such as 
infrastructure, amenities, land use, safety and economic development, 
among others and the County’s role in those respective areas will be 
examined as segments of this process.   
 
Your input is valuable so we are holding a public meeting May 22 at 
9:00 AM at Webster Hall in Kingfield.  The consultant we’ve hired, 
Patrick Ibarra of the Mejorando Group, from Cumberland will be 
facilitating this meeting.  We encourage you to attend and share your 
input to help us shape the future of Franklin County.  If you are 
unable to attend, please stay tuned as we’re also determining a date to 
hold a virtual public meeting wherein residents can participate. 
Thanks very much. 
 
Hope to see you in attendance! 
 
  


